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December 17, 2019 
 
 
Subject: Request to Change in Identification 
 
Dear Regulatory Authority, 
This Change of Identification request applies for a new FCC ID, as established in CFR 47 2.933(b) for a currently 
approved device.  This application by Polaris Incorporated will establish a new FCC ID: 2AOW7-MOD01 under Polaris 
Incorporated grantee code for purpose of marketing.  The original grant to the Texas Instruments, Incorporated will 
remain in effect. 
1. The original identification is Z64-2564N 
2. The original grant date is April 1, 2014 
3. Only the model name, trade name, and FCC ID number are different. 
4. The original test results are applicable and representative of this changed device. 
The following files are electronically submitted as attachments: 
 
Cover Letter 
FCC ID label format and location 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Polaris Incorporated 
Robert Puckette 
Senior Electrical Engineer 
1800 NE 16th Ave. 
Battle Ground, WA 9804 



 

 


